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EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: January 28, 2017
Agency Submitting: Nevada System of Higher Education

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Fiscal Year
2017-18

Fiscal Year
2018-19

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

The proposed legislation appears to align state law with the existing policy of the Board of Regents regarding the 
assessment of tuition charges for students whose parent, legal guardian, or spouse is a member of the Armed Forces 
of the United States and is or was (at the time of the student's enrollment) on active duty in Nevada or the Marine 
Corps Warfare Training Center (Pickle Meadow, CA).  Therefore, these portions of the bill appear to have no fiscal 
impact on the Nevada System of Higher Education (NSHE) or its institutions.  

The section pertaining to students receiving benefits under the Fry Scholarship may have a fiscal impact on NSHE 
institutions; however, it is difficult to calculate the fiscal impact.  This scholarship is available to children and surviving 
spouses of Servicemembers who died in the line of duty while on active duty after September 10, 2001.  It is not 
possible to predict the number of students who may be attending NSHE institutions with this educational benefit.
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The agency's response appears reasonable.
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